Dear Parents,
Coming up soon is the FFA Greenhand Conference. All new freshmen are encouraged to attend this wonderful leadership opportunity in Fallon. The conference is scheduled for September 30th.  We will be leaving after school on Tuesday September 29th at 2:00pm and returning on the 30th (late evening) leaving Fallon approx. 2pm. No official dress is required for Greenhands, but you need to wear appropriate clothes (School Policy Attire). 
The cost for the Greenhand Conference is $75. Please make checks payable to Silver Sage FFA Chapter. We advise that you bring an additional $25.00 for dinner on the 29th and snacks to and from the conference. The chapter will be covering the expense of the hotel rooms. We are staying in Fallon at the Comfort Inn, and the number for the motel is (775) 423-5554.  
The chapter cannot stress enough how great this opportunity is. The students going will receive a shirt and leadership qualities that will help them succeed later on in life. It is a great opportunity to start out in FFA and meet people from all over the state. If your child is planning on attending the conference, there will be a mandatory parent meeting after the Beginning of the Year Barbeque on September 14th at 6:00pm in the Ag Room/MPR. If you plan on attending the conferences please notify Mr. Smith or Mr. Albisu (sign ups in each Ag Classroom). Registration forms and dues are due at September 14th meeting. Also, permission slips for participating in FFA activities will be attached to the Greenhand letter.  Please have them signed and returned with the forms and dues.  If you have questions please feel free to contact Mr. Smith or Mr. Albisu.
Sincerely,

The Silver Sage Officer Team
Mr. Smith
tsmith@ecsdnv.net
(775) 385-5695
Mr. Albisu
aalbisu@ecsdnv.net
(530) 520-9925
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